
Douglas, Paul 
3/30/2012 11:47:39 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 

Simon, Jason (jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: following up on discussion re: PG&E asking developers to cover integration costs

Meredith,

Just checking in to see if there are any updates on the renewable integration costs/ 2011 RPS 
contracting issue. FYI -1 just got another phone call about the issue and I think the associations are 
going to start making the rounds on the 5th floor.

Thanks,

Paul

Paul Douglas
CPUC I Supervisor - Renewable I... and Resource Planning
415,355,5579 office I 415,515,8371 ceil 
PSD@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0322700
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